Subject: 2021/6186 106 Torriano Avenue neighbour comment

As advised, I'm sending these photos in support of my online objection, the first one showing the roof extension
from the rear and the further three showing the front elevation at different positions up the street.

As you can see, the photos from Torriano Avenue show the existing extension to be relatively discreet . . . . larger,
higher and out of line with the pediment would NOT be discreet.

Re publicity, I'd also just like to comment that for much of the time the yellow planning application notices in
Torriano Avenue were obscured by the larger yellow Broadband parking restriction notices on the same lamp-posts.

I hope you will bear these comments in mind during your consultation.

Yours,
Barby Crofts









